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....,., 
JUNE 12, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 


Following the Summit meeting in Puerto Rico, Prime Minister Miki will 
visit Washington on June 29 and 30. On the morning of June 30 President Ford 
will meet with the Prime Minister and will host a luncheon for him. Prime 
Minister Miki wishes to extend to President Ford congratulations on behalf of 
the government and the people of Japan on the bicentennial of the United States 
and to discuss with the President problems of mutual concern. 
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